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Horton Building Progress Report 
The footers are now fully in place for the Horton Building project 
with masonry work the next, most visible aspect of the project 
beginning soon.  The Port Authority project managers are 
maintaining a Facebook page to track the progress and to report 
on the economic impact of the project.  Look for frequent profiles 
of the people and companies from Licking County who are lending 
their talent and expertise to making this project happen. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HortonBuilding  

Other Projects 
With over $5 million in capital projects on its plate for 2010, the 
Horton Building is not the only capital project underway.  The Port 
Authority is now underway with extension of a city water line along 
Kaiser Drive on the Aerospace Center South Campus.  Other Base 
Campus projects are also about to get underway, including 
extension of electric service for the Horton Building and future 
building locations on the west side. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

A Year on Facebook 
We only have .00005% of the 500 million Facebook users as fans 
of our Port Authority Facebook page, but what we lack in quantity 
we make up for in quality.  It was July 20, 2009 when the Port 
Authority Facebook page debuted.  Since then, we posted 
hundreds of updates and photos that are unavailable anywhere 
else. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

 


